
 

 
 

 

  
 
  Direct Dial: 416.862.4830 
 File: 7188 

By Electronic Mail  

February 26, 2018 

Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
7th Floor, South Tower  
Toronto, Ontario M5G 2P5 

Attention:  Eryn MacKinnon, Senior Regulatory Coordinator 

Dear Ms. MacKinnon: 

Re: Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (“OSEA”) 
Intention to Participate in Technical Conference on March 1, 2018   
Board File No.: EB-2017-0049 

Further to the Board’s Procedural Order No. 3, OSEA intends to participate in the technical 
conference on March 1, 2018. 

OSEA intends to ask clarifying questions at the technical conference arising from the responses 
to our interrogatories as well as those of other parties.  OSEA intends to focus its questions on 
the following issues: 

♦ Hydro One’s Distribution System Plan (Issues 21 and 22)  

♦ Provincial reliability performance (Issues 21 and 24) 

♦ Renewable generation connections (Issues 1, 27, 28, and 52) 

OSEA may also follow up on questions asked by other parties at the technical conference. 

OSEA does not intend to file expert evidence in this proceeding. 

Yours truly, 

 
Joanna Vince 

cc: Janis Wilkinson, OSEA 
Marion Fraser, Fraser & Company 
All parties, EB-2017-0049 
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